
     

 

 

May Newsletter 2020 

Ramadan Mubarak  

Throughout History, crises of different forms have challenged humanity, some are political or 

Economic crises, others are natural disasters, social crises or pandemic diseases .How we interpret, 

react, and bounce back from the crises of today will define how will we survive crises of tomorrow. 

Stay Home Save lives –Keep Going  

All things seem Possible in May –Just Smile. 

“Hello May Do to Our Hearts What you do to Earth Flowers” 

 

Dear NVIS Community Members  

As another week of home, learning comes to a beginning; all the fantastic and imaginative learning 

that the children have been completing yet again amazes me. We all recognise the pressures that 

you as parents must be under; trying to juggle working from home yourselves, with looking after and 

supporting the children with their learning, so I just want to express my thanks to you all for really 

rising to the challenge! All the staff have been working hard either at home, or on Campus, to 

provide learning opportunities for the children and I know they all really enjoy seeing the work that 

the children are producing and being able to interact and give ‘dojo’ points via Class Dojo and Google 

classroom. 

PYP Students: Please continue to upload children’s learning over the week, as it is our way of being 

able to support the children in their learning. The class teachers are all available to discuss any 

concerns or worries that you have, so please do keep in touch. 

MYP /DP and American students: Follow through tasks assignments and virtual classes via Google 

classroom so as not to miss due dates that will affect your reporting phase. 

We are keeping a close eye on the latest Government advice and started receiving Arabic studies 

projects recommended by the MOE .Please make sure your child follows the guidelines and submits 

on time. 

On a separate note, we would like to congratulate our PYP 8 and MYP 5 students for 

successfully completing their PYP Exhibition and MYP virtual Personal Project Exhibition-

Congratulations on achieving this Milestone –Keep it up  

 

 

 

 

 



     

 

Happening at NVIS May 2020  

- NVIS Virtual Talent Show  

- NVIS Quran Competition  

     (Please visit our Facebook page and Instagram for more details) 

 

       Important Dates  

 

 DP Business Online Exam ,Saturday May  11th 2020 _Good Luck  

 Last Day for PYP Students :May 21st 2020 

 NWEA MAP TESTs, during the Month of May a separate note will be sent with 

online testing details  

 Please see the accounts to finalize outstanding fees and dues. 

 Please make sure you have your mask and gloves while being on campus, Also if 

your child wishes to be on campus to take their belongings, please communicate a 

message to your stage coordinator prior to the day of visiting campus. 

 

For further queries please contact us through School official numbers from 9:30 am -1:30 

pm, for concerns, please send an email on concerns@nviseg.com  

School Land lines: 02 -38864008/64009/64010 

New NVIS Website coming soon  

 

Yours Faithfully  

NVIS Administration 
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